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January 28, 2015 

 
TO:  Dr. Randy Liepa  
  Superintendent 
 

FROM: Andrea Oquist 
  Director of Elementary Programs 
 

RE:  Limited Schools of Choice Consideration for 2015-16 

 

I would like to request the opportunity to provide an update on Limited Schools of Choice options for the 
2015-16 school year to the Board of Education Finance Committee at the February 2, 2015 Committee of 
the Whole meeting.   

 

Thank you for your consideration. 

 


